Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Michael Burton <mburton@diversifiedfsi.com>
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 7:39 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly

Cc: Michael Alves

Subject: FW: COTTONWOOD DRAW 22 FED 2H
Attachments: H600352 CIMAREX.pdf

Good morning. We are requesting backfill approval please. Thank you.

Mike Burton

DFSI

Environmental Operations Director

Customer Relations

575-390-5454 cell

The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the recipient(s)
named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review,
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in
error, please notify us immediately by e-mail, and delete the original message.

From: Michael Burton

Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 10:30 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>
Cc: 'Christine Alderman' <calderman@cimarex.com>; Michael Alves <malves@diversifiedfsi.com>
Subject: FW: COTTONWOOD DRAW 22 FED 2H

Attached is the representative sample at sample point 6 as requested. Request to backfill.

Mike Burton

DFSI

Environmental Operations Director

Customer Relations

575-390-5454 cell

The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the recipient(s)
named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review,
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in
error, please notify us immediately by e-mail, and delete the original message.

From: Celey Keene [mailto:celey.keene@cardinallabsnm.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 10:12 AM

To: Christine Alderman <calderman@cimarex.com>

Cc: Michael Alves <malves@diversifiedfsi.com>; Michael Burton <mburton@diversifiedfsi.com>; Michael Patterson
<mpatterson@diversifiedfsi.com>; Chris Flores <cflores@diversifiedfsi.com>

Subject: COTTONWOOD DRAW 22 FED 2H




THANK YOU,

Celey Keene

Lab Director

Cardinal Laboratories

101 East Marland

Hobbs, NM 88240

T. (575) 393-2326

F: (575) 393-2476

e-mail: celey.keene@cardinallabsnm.com

The information contained in this message is confidential and is only intended for the use of the individual/firm
named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee/agent responsible to
deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately
by e-mail or telephone in order to return the message. We would like your feedback about the services you have
received from Cardinal Laboratories. Click on the following link to complete a brief survey,
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/Z7JXYQQ. Thank you.




